
May 6, 2024

Dear Families and Staff,

I am writing to update you on a situation at Sheboygan Falls High School. The District has been
made aware of allegations that a student teacher may have engaged in inappropriate conduct
with a high school student.

As soon as the District became aware of the allegations, the District immediately placed the
student teacher on administrative leave. Additionally, the District informed law enforcement
officials. Local law enforcement officials are now investigating. Because the investigation is
ongoing, we cannot share further details at this time. However, please know that we take this
situation very seriously and are fully cooperating with the law enforcement investigation.

As always, the health, safety and well-being of our students remains the District’s highest
priority.

Thank you for your attention to this important update.

Sincerely,

Zach Pethan
Superintendent


